
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting April 1, 2025, Zelle will be retiring its standalone app. As a result, members 
will no longer be able to use their PSCU accounts for Zelle transactions until 
further notice. 

Zelle is moving to a new model that requires direct integration with financial 
institutions’ online banking platforms. We are actively working with Visifi and Velera 
to bring Zelle back to PSCU as soon as possible, but due to the certification process, 
we expect it to be available in the third quarter of 2025. 

In the meantime, here are some great alternatives for sending money:  
�� Bill Pay – Send money securely to trusted recipients.  
�� ACH Transfers – Transfer money between your PSCU account and another 
financial institution. If your other bank or credit union supports external ACH 
transfers, you can also transfer funds into your PSCU account.  
�� Venmo, PayPal, or other P2P apps – Link your PSCU account for easy 
transactions. 

We know this may be an inconvenience, and we truly appreciate your patience as we 
work on a seamless transition. We’ll keep you posted with updates throughout the 
year. 

���� Have questions? We’re happy to help! Call us at 734-641-8400. 

 


